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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
DE’  LONGHI  S.P.A. 

 

 

 

CLARIFICATION  

 

Treviso, 7 March 2017 - With reference to the proposed dividend payment approved by the 

Board of Directors of De'Longhi S.p.A. on March 2, 2017, which will be submitted to the 

General Meeting  of the Shareholder  scheduled for next April 11, 2017, in a single convocation, 

it should be noted that, contrary to what was announced on 2 March 2017, the dividend will be 

paid on April 26 2017 (payment date), with coupon detachment (coupon no. 17) on April 24, 

2017 (ex-date). Those investors who will be  shareholders of De' Longhi S.p.A. at the end of the 

trading day of 25 April 2017 (record date), will be entitled to the dividend. 

 

 


